COVID-19 Update – May 15, 2020

As of May 18, 2020 Holyoke Credit Union’s business hours will be expanding as we begin the process of a gradual reopening.  

The Holyoke and Feeding Hills branch hours will be:

Holyoke & Feeding Hills Drive-Up
Mon-Fri (9:00am - 4:00pm) 
Sat (9:00am - 12:00pm)

HCU’s West Springfield Branch and Drive-thru will remain closed until further notice.  

The Holyoke and Feeding Hills branches will continue to be open to members by appointment only.  
FOR BRANCH APPOINTMENTS
If you would like to make an appointment to meet with a Member Service Representative, please call:
Holyoke Branch – Sharon Carter at 413-341-0133
Feeding Hills Branch – Marjorie Letasz /Beth Cook at 413-278-6840.

We thank you for your understanding through the COVID-19 crisis and we ask for your continued patience while we work toward a reopening of business within the constraints of a “new normal”.  
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